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 The idea of me doing a display at the Merrimac Public Library began on January 
23rd, the date of the vote on the new Whittier High School project. After voting, I went next 
door into the library and noticed that the beautiful display cases were empty. I was intro-
duced to Catherine Dullea, who coordinates displays. Catherine was very receptive to the 
idea of a display of shells, especially after I sent her a few photos from my cases at home. I 
spent the weekend (January 26-27) selecting and packing what to display and then creat-
ing labels for each shell. On Tuesday, Jan 30, my wife Barbara and I met Catherine with our 
two cars loaded with boxes of shells. Catherine was a joy to work with, showed great 
enthusiasm and appreciation for what I brought, and helped me set the display up, shelf by 
shelf. It didn't take long for library visitors to stop and admire the shells, the likes of which 
they had never seen before.

--Warren Gra�--

The Merrimac Public Library is at 86 West Main Street, Merrimac, MA.
Warren’s exhibit is currently on display and is expected to be up for two
or three months.     
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